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Corrigendum to Advt. Notice No.04/2018

With  reference  to  Advt.  Notice  No.04/2018  published  in  the  21.02.2018  issue  of  this
newspaper,  the  Walk-in-Interviews  for  YP-I/YP-II/Office-Assistant  scheduled  during  12-14
March 2018 stand postponed due to administrative reasons.  The walk-in-interviews will now
be  held  on  26.03.2018 and  17-19.04.2018.   Revised  advertisement  may  be  seen  at
www.crida.in.
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